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Tuesday 3rd December 2024 
  

  
Dear Parents,  
  

Year 4 Residential Experience, April 2025 – PGL Barton Hall 

 

We are really looking forward to our upcoming Residential to PGL Barton Hall in April 2025. We wanted to 
share some information with you in preparation for the visit. 
 
As the Residential venue is local this year, we were able to save costs by not providing a coach to travel in, 
therefore families will be responsible for arranging their child’s transport.  
Children will be expected in school as normal on the morning of Wednesday 2nd April dressed ready for the 
residential. Please arrange for your child to be collected from the main office at 11.30am and transported to 
Barton Hall. On Friday 4th April 2025, your child must be collected from Barton Hall at 2.00pm. 
 
Address: PGL Barton Hall, Kingskerswell Road, Torquay TQ2 8JY 
 
 
Please follow the link to complete the MS Form advising us of who will collect your child from Warberry on 
the Wednesday and take them to Barton Hall, and the same for the Friday collection. 
  
https://forms.office.com/e/XzuP0ttqK4 
  
The Kit List and Parent Handbook are attached for your reference. We will arrange a parent meeting closer 
to the time to explain more about the trip and the type of activities the children will be engaging in, once we 
have had these confirmed by the venue.  
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

  
 
Mr. S Bone 
Head Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/XzuP0ttqK4

